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Hello,

I'live in where my family have had a home since 1934. Having read as much

information as possible about the proposed development of Sizewell C, I would like to add
my voice to the thousands who think it’s a bad idea. I mean - a REALLY bad idea, for so
many well documented reasons.

And I’d like to support the building of a greener power station in an area with such an
inappropriate road system around it, which is so dependent on tourism, and in an area of
outstanding natural beauty. There are places in the country which would welcome a
development on this scale - East Suffolk isn’t one of them.

The people who live here - and whose parents and grandparents lived here - feel incredibly
proud of their environment, their county and its many wildlife and conservation
programmes. On their behalf, as well as in the national interest, I do think it’s an absolute
disaster to continue with this application.

With best wishes,

Emma Freud.
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